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July 10, 2025 
 
Cheryl Beal 
MAHCP 
cherylb@mahcp.ca  

Personal & Confidential 
 
Dear Cheryl: 
 
RE:  Article 16 – Declaration of Emergency - Northern Regional Health Authority 
 
As a result of the current wildfire situation the Northern Regional Health Authority (NRHA) is 
reinstating a region wide emergency under Article 16 of the MAHCP collective agreement effective 
immediately.  Anticipated duration is unknown at this time and planning is underway. 
 
We will provide additional updates as they become available.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Lane 
Human Resources Consultant/Labour Relations Manager 
 
cc: Raj Sewda, Chief Executive Officer 
 Crystal Gregoire, VP Human Resources & Chief Human Resources Officer 

Cam Ritzer, VP Health Services Community and Continuing Care & Chief Allied Health Officer 
 Wanda Reader, PHLRS 
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